
rm 

\\prod-netapp-gm-as-fsas.tops.gdi\insite_data_prod\files\MESA\Attachments\9cee0413-0f5d-4b6d-9b56-64f60bdb0210.docx 
 

Planning  
Division  

MEMORANDUM 
 
To:  Mayor and City Council 

Through:         Kari Kent, Assistant City Manager   
  Nana Appiah, PhD, AICP, Planning Director 

From: Ryan McCann, Planner l 

Date:  September 9, 2019 

Subject: “Map of Dedication for Avilla Enclave” Final Plat 

 

Attached for your review is the “Map of Dedication for Avilla Enclave”.  The attached map of 

dedication will facilitate the dedication of easements and right-of-way for multi-residence 

development approved by City Council on January 29, 2019 (ZON18-00693). 

      

      
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

 
 

 

  

 

 


